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Good afternoon Saskatoon Youth Soccer Participants, 

Saskatoon Youth Soccer would like to remind all team personnel, players, and spectators of the 
importance of following the guidelines laid out in the SYSI Return to Soccer Plan. 

No team personnel, players or spectators should be arriving more than 10 minutes prior to their 
scheduled game or training time.  Upon entry into the building the appropriate team personnel and 
players are to head to their green room.  Spectators and team personnel not on the bench, are to head 
directly upstairs to the designated spectating areas.  Mingling in the lobby is not permitted.  At the 
conclusion of the scheduled game or training, we ask that everyone vacate the building within 5 
minutes.  Teams wishing to do a debrief following a game are encouraged to hold a team meeting 
outside, weather permitting, or by Zoom or an alternate online option. 

SYSI would also like to remind everyone of the necessity to maintain social distancing when possible 
within the Soccer Centers and to wear a properly fitting mask. 

SYSI understands that these are challenging times that we are all facing.  We greatly appreciate 
everyone’s efforts of following the rules and guidelines to help keep our kids on the pitch! 

Regards, 

Jordan Paul 
SYSI Administrator  
Ph: 306-975-3413 
Email: info@saskatoonyouthsoccer.ca 
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